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Happy New Year! 

ID Card Questions and Account Number Changes 

ID Cards and Benefit Questions 

New BCBSVT ID cards for most employees should have been received already, but some may 

still be on the way.  If a member has not received their card and needs services soon, please give 

them the following information: 

1.) Let your providers or pharmacist know you are a BCBSVT member 

2.) Encourage your provider or pharmacist to confirm your eligibility via their online systems 

3.) Remind your provider or pharmacist that he or she will only need your name and date of birth 

to confirm your coverage 

Questions about your benefits: please call the BCBSVT customer service team at (800) 247-2583. 

BCBSVT customer service representatives are available Monday through Friday, from 7 am to 6 

pm, except holidays. 

** Remind members to check their mail for their new ID cards.  They will arrive in a white 

window envelope with “Important Information Enclosed” stamped on it** 

Different Account Funding in 2019? 

A reminder to central office staff:  Members that change from one type of funding (HRA or HSA) 

to another in 2019 must to be moved to a new account number.  All HRA accounts end in the 

number “1”, any HSA accounts end in “2”.  If you have a member that was on an HRA, but 

moved to an HSA, please be sure to change their account number for 2019.  This ensures that 

their claims are sent electronically to the appropriate account with the TPA/Vendor.  You can use 

the simplified Group Membership Update if there are no other changes needed to the policy (ie 

address or PCP). 

Please contact Bobby-Jo Salls at VEHI for additional information or assistance. 

bobbyjo@vsbit.org 

802-223-5040 x233 

 This notification has been sent to School Business Officials, Human Resources, and Health Members. 
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To avoid confusion and to ensure consistency in the delivery of information, when distributing VEHI information, 

do not modify any VEHI communications or attachments. 

Please note: For your convenience, all VEHI Communications (sent via Campaign Monitor) can now be found in 

our archive at vehi.org/home/campaign-monitors/ 

 
 

 

     

 

You're receiving this notification because your school and/or SU are a 

member of our program. 

Edit your subscription | Unsubscribe 

 

52 Pike Drive 

Berlin, VT 05602 

(802) 223-5040 
 

     
 

 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__vsbit.updatemyprofile.com_j-2Dpukidkt-2DF70318A6-2Dqhdijctt-2Dd&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=UGt-x6zro1NjmvTL5AE-QCHL-xrh5WCC0QDBOP6WRqo&m=urJyz6qY2nMiB3ONiweBIKwlyUcMrEVkn4xv7IXzQXQ&s=Q1sjrdYVcQ2tm5kNJcfvj3K-9qHe6lmb6RmLgoIP9Bg&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__vsbit.cmail19.com_t_j-2Du-2Dpukidkt-2Dqhdijctt-2Dh_&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=UGt-x6zro1NjmvTL5AE-QCHL-xrh5WCC0QDBOP6WRqo&m=urJyz6qY2nMiB3ONiweBIKwlyUcMrEVkn4xv7IXzQXQ&s=YvOC_l55A-CwHceY8In_m8QWDoVljnM99FNb7EDBscQ&e=

